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Reminders 
We will be collecting in all the children’s 

reading books and homework books next 

Friday so please make sure they are in your 

child’s bag. They will not be expected to do 

any reading or homework over the 

Christmas holidays as we like the children 

to enjoy it and relax. Of course you are still 

welcome to read with your child if they 

want to as much as you would like. 

Information for Parents 

 
13th December- School trip to Pantomime 

14th December- School Christmas Dinner and 

Christmas jumper day 

15th December- last day of term; finish at 

1.30pm 

2nd January- Children return to school. 

 

There will be no show and tell next week. 

We will resume with Green group the first 

week back after the Christmas holidays. 

(Ellsee, Karo, Mollie S, Isabella, Scarlett 

and Arjan.) 

 
 

 

Star Learner 

 

A huge well done to Leon 

for being a fantastic 

helper this week! 
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Learning Journey 
 

We have had another fantastic week. The 

children really made us proud with their 

Nativity performances and we hope you 

enjoyed watching them. They spoke and sung 

so clearly and thank you very much for the 

wonderful costumes, they all looked great! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We also had lots of fun this week making our 

animal shelters using cardboard boxes. The 

children worked in pairs and there was some 

great teamwork going on. They came up with 

some great ideas and all worked well together.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


